
WWGA Reminder 

WWGA February Event 
February 18, 2024 @ Encanto Golf Course 

  
For the February 18th event, your $10 prize money payment is due by Saturday, February 10th. Tee 
times start at 7:00 a.m.  You may walk or pair up in carts.  Please be at the golf course at least 30 
minutes prior to your tee time so you can get checked in, loaded up, and be ready to go on time. 
 
This month’s event is the first round of our State Medallion tournament and low net score, by flight.  The 
Medallion tournament will run for the next 4 months and we take the best 2 of the 4 available 
rounds.  You do NOT need to play in all 4 rounds to be eligible, but must play in at least 2.  The low gross 
and low net winners will be offered the chance to represent our club in the State Medallion event next 
January.   
  
If you have PAID, then just show up and play golf.  You can confirm if you are paid by checking the paid 
list attached or on our website.  If you are not paid, you need to use Zelle or Venmo to send Working 
Women’s Golf Association (please set up using the email address of phxwwga@gmail.com) a $10 
electronic payment.  If you are unable to do an electronic payment, please send an email to WWGA 
(phxwwga@gmail.com) and work with our Treasurer Carol Sumner to arrange a payment method.  If you 
need to CANCEL and you are on the paid list or have sent in payment, please send an email to the 
WWGA email by the evening of Sunday, February 11th (the last day to cancel and carry over to 
March).  DO NOT SEND CANCELLATION EMAILS TO ANYONE’S PERSONAL EMAIL 
ACCOUNTS!!!!  Pairings will be available by the end of the day Saturday, February 17th. 
 
Fairways and greens, 
WWGA Board 
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